
Hidden 
In Plain Sight 

 

For more information,  
contact us at: 
northreadingcit@gmail.com 
(978)357-5281 

Would you know if your student or loved one was using 
drugs? Can you spot trouble? 

Join us for a FREE open house for adults and explore ways 
that drugs and paraphernalia can be hidden in plain sight. 
Learn about some red flags and take home resources to 
help a loved one or prevent an overdose.  
 
No appointment necessary, 
drop in hours: 

Tuesday, October 11th through 
Thursday, October 13th 
7:30am-10:30am and  
5:00pm-7:00pm each day 

Town Hall, Room 10 
235 North Street, North Reading 

 Can you spot the concern?  
Hint: it’s NOT the energy drinks! 
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NEW: HIDDEN IN PLAIN 
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